RC 034

## Dear Mr. Chairman and board members

As permit holders from trap point fisheries we OPPOSE proposition 88.

We have built our fishery around staggered openings. We have expanded into all three bays on the south end of the island and going back would put us in a real manpower crunch. This proposal is being put forth by the same people that originally wanted staggered openings.

Having the staggered openings also allows the cannery to be able to keep up with tendering services. Going back would force the cannery to hire more tenders and ultimately someone will have to pay for this service and it will be the fisherman.

Sincerely

Jason and Corina Watt